He mihi mahan‘aui(ia koutou — A warm greeting to you all

Tomorrow is daffodil day. Tamariki
are welcome to wear yellow or green
instead of uniform tomorrow.

A gold coin donation which will be
forwarded to the local Cancer
Society will be appreciated.

Tamariki not wearing green or yellow
are expected in school uniform.

Reminder class, individual and family
photos are available.

An adult needs to pick these up or a
note or phone call from an adult
saying that the tamariki may collect
the photos.

BBQ Helpers

There are a very small number of
parents who are running the sausage
sizzle at the kapa haka festival on
Thursday the 14th of September
from about 10.00am until about
2.00pm.

They urgently need helpers for this
fundraising event to be successful.

Money raised will go towards next
year’s Year 8 Camp at El Rancho.

If you have a year 7 tamariki this will
help keep the costs down for your
whanau.

Please ring Suzie if you can help.

Year 8 Camp

The 2024 Year 8 camp is being
planned for the 13th to the 16th of
February at El Rancho in Waikanae.

If you wish to open a school account
and put $5.00 a week in it. This will
help at the beginning of next year.

Huia Range School
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Our Year 5 and 6 tamariki from
rooms 11 and 12 and part of room 10
have been invited to participate in a
day trip to Wellington next
Wednesday.

They are leaving school by 8.00am
and returning between 4.00 and
5.00pm.

They are visiting Jurassic World by
Brickman and Te Papa.

Permission forms and the $10
payment are expected at school by
tomorrow morning.

Please ring or drop in if there are any
problems with permission or
payment.

- DHS Enrolments

Enrolments for current year 8
tamariki were undertaken today by
the Dannevirke High School staff.

If you missed your appointment
please ring Dannevirke High School
(06 374 8302 or 027 649 0056 ) for a
time slot on Saturday, 26th August
2023.

It is much easier for your tamariki

(and you!) if enroiments are well
sorted by the end of this term.

Teacher Meetings

It is great to take the opportunity to
meet with your tamariki's teacher
after school, but please be aware
that teachers often have professional
commitments after school, usually
staff, team or curriculum meetings.

Check if they are free, and if they
aren't because of school
commitments please find a time that
works for both of you.

School Phone Numbers 027 781 2224

06 374 6444

Daffodil Day | Wellington Trip Up Coming Events

August

25 - Friday
Daffodil day

30 - Wednesday
Year 5/6 trip to Wellington

September

5 - Tuesday
Special Performance - school paid!
Board Meeting 6.30pm Staff Room

7 - Thursday
Interschool Aerobics

8 - Friday
Ross Shield Capping Ceremony

11 - Monday
Parent Showcase

12 - Tuesday
Parent Showcase

14 - Thursday

Kapa Haka Festival - Town hall
Planned 10.00am Performance
Time

15 - Friday
Wheel's Day

20 - Wednesday
Literacy Quiz - Tararua Libraries

22 - Friday
Final Day of term 3

Kia nui te ra.
Ka kite ano.

Robyn Forsyth
Principal

Winning House
Week 5
LETIE]L




Congratulations to the students who received class certificates this week:

Room 2: Aizak - for using a compass proficiently to draw geometric shapes.
Isaiah - for completing the swim to survive programme & using determination to
complete the over & under obstacle course with the quickest time.
Room 3: Elijah - for trying to show his academic independence by focusing on set tasks
and continuing to apply his knowledge.
Kath - for being persistent in creating a 3D origami craft independently. Tino pai!
Room 4: Lucian - for showing persistence to independently create and complete 3D
origami crafts for a class display.
Katie - for showing perseverance and pushing yourself out of your comfort zone
to successfully complete the over under course.
Doven - for his great effort and improvement in sentence structure and
punctuation. Reke ake nei! You are fantastic!
Deeantae - for showing diligence in his learning by valuing learning and working
well with a buddy. Mahi tika ana! (You are doing great work).
Rhythm - for developing her group work skills, sharing her knowledge and
supporting others in their learning. Tino Pai, keep it up!
Elijah - For showing enthusiasm towards his learning in all areas of the
curriculum. Ka pai to mahi!
Room 15: Dallas - for being an enthusiastic learner and always contributing to classroom
discussions. We love hearing your thoughtful ideas.
Richie - for your growth in reading and maths. You are a hardworking and a keen

learner.

Congratulations to these students who received the following badges:

Left to right:
Ella - Sports Star
Lushyn - Sports Star
Ellie - Academic Gold
Kath - Cultural Star &

Service Gold

Sidney - Cultural Gold
Khara - Cultural Gold b - Lexie -
\ ' Sports Star




